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We are resilient   We are responsible   We are caring   We are confident   We are inspired   We are aspirational 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Co-Headteachers’ 
Message:   
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Well done to all the 
children who entered the 
3D egg scene.  It was not 
easy to judge, so all entries 
received a prize for their 
efforts. 
Unfortunately, the Great 

Dried Pea Hunt had to be cancelled this year due to the 
rain!  We will try and squeeze this event into the first 
week back after Easter (weather permitting) as we know 
that the children (and staff) enjoy this event.  
 
Well done to the Year 5 classes this morning for a 
wonderful Easter assembly. The singing was lovely and 
they were well prepared with words spoken clearly to the audience.  Two Governors were also able to 
attend to award the termly Values Awards to the chosen children. 

 
We are in the process of changing over our internet supplier at the end of 
this month.  We hope that it will be a smooth transition, but we apologise if 
it causes any inconvenience upon our return.  
 
If you were unable to attend the 
Parents Evenings this week please 
contact your child’s class teacher via 
Dojo to arrange a mutually 
convenient time after Easter. 
 
Wishing you a wonderful Easter 
break. We look forward to seeing the 
children again on Monday 8 April. 
 
Kind Regards  
Mrs Budd & Ms Evans  

Together We Learn and Grow 

Year 6 Leaver Hoodies:  ONLINE ORDERING DIRECT WITH BRIGADE 
 

Year 6 parents will be able to order leaver hoodies online from the Brigade website www.brigade.uk.com  
The online ordering service will be open from Friday 3 May until Friday 24 May so you must place your 
order and make payment between these dates.  The hoodies will be delivered direct to school before the 
end of the Summer Term.      
 
In the first instance, we need to send names to Brigade to be printed in the number 24 on the back of the 
hoodie. Please inform the school office by Monday 8 April if you DO NOT want your child’s first name to 
appear on the back of the hoodie.  Thank you. 

http://www.brigade.uk.com/


Commendations:  Congratulations to our 

Golden Book Award winners.   

Congratulations also 

to Beech class who 

won this week’s 

attendance with 98.5% 

 

 

 

 

In School this week: 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Year 3 visited St Nicholas 
Church for Experience Easter. 

Oak Class have been   
observing over time with 
the skittles   experiment.  
We used warm water to 
dissolve the sugar and 

watch the different      
colours diffuse into one 

another. 

The New Spring/Summer Lunch Menu is now on ParentPay and our website.   

Please note that Jacket Potatoes and Baguettes with various fillings are 

now available to book every day! 

Please remember to book by midnight on Thursday 4 April if your child would like 

a lunch on their return to school wb 8 April.  Thank you. 

Also, a reminder that the price of a school meal will increase to £2.71 from 1st April. 

Year 4 have written a poem 

this week in the style of   

poet,  Joseph Coelho. 

Pupils in Sycamore 
wrote, edited and 
finally published a 

diary entry from 
their role of an 

explorer. 

Beech Class have been     

working on the finishing 

touches to their pop-up 

books in DT. 

Ribston Hall High School  
invites Year 5 girls to their 

Admissions Information Morning on  
Friday 12th April 2024 

 
Places are limited so please 
ensure you book through their website:  
www.ribstonhall.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

 Sir Thomas Rich’s School 
warmly invites Year 4 & 5 
Boys to their next Open 
Days on 24 and 25 April. 

 
Find out more about life and study at the school, and 
take a tour with some of our current Year 8 students.   

 

Register online at www.strschool.co.uk 

Birch Class have been going 

over their homework for 

this week. 



Term Dates: 

Term Four:  Mon 19 Feb - Fri 22 March 

Term Five:  Mon 8 April - Fri 24 May 

Term Six:  Mon 3 Jun - Mon 22 July 

INSET DAYS - children do not attend school 

Friday 24 May 

Monday 22 July 

BANK HOLIDAYS - children do not attend school 

Monday 6 May 

Dates for your Diary: 

Thursday 11 April - Year 3 swimming starts (every Thursday 

for 10 weeks) 

Wednesday 17 April - Year 4 Trip to 

Robinswood Country Park 

 

Reading Challenge:  Congratulations to pupils in   
Oak, Birch & Sycamore class this week who all came 
1st with 100% of pupils reading at least 4 times 
each week.   

 
2nd - Elm 95%  3rd - Ash 94%  4th - Beech 88%        

5th - Willow 74% 
 

  Please can you support us 
in encouraging your child to 

read at least 4 times per 
week & ensure that they 

bring their signed Reading 
Records into school.   

Thank you. 

House Points:  Congratulations! 
 

Which house is in the lead so far overall? 
 

1st place -  Ruby 
2nd place - Emerald 
3rd place -  Sapphire 0
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